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  In 2024, Gibson Dunn’s pro bono practice continued to expand access to justice and equality under the law.  We provided legal
representation to those who could not otherwise afford it, and we tackled some of the most important and complex legal and
humanitarian issues of our day.  Our pro bono work is a reflection of the diverse interests and beliefs of our attorneys, the caliber of
their legal skills, and the shared commitment they have to benefiting their communities and our world. As a Firm, we devoted over
200,000 hours to pro bono work and launched more than 750 new pro bono projects in 2024—smashing all prior records.  We have no
doubt that Gibson Dunn’s pro bono practice will continue to grow in 2025, as we lean into new challenges, address an ever-changing
legal landscape, and battle the ever-present inequities that persist in our world. You can read more about the important work of our pro
bono practice in our 2024 Pro Bono Report.
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